
 

 

 

 

SNOW! 

Thank you for being so understanding about the school closure due to the weather – 

hopefully we are all back to normal now! 

 

WARM CLOTHES 

Please can you make sure the children come to school with warm coats, hats and 

gloves for play and lunchtimes as we always try to go outside at these times! 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

We are re-arranging World Book Day for FRIDAY 9th MARCH 

 as we know the children will be disappointed to have missed it!  

We will be celebrating with a book themed day and would like the children to come 

to school dressed as their favourite book character.  

 

E-SAFETY 

It has been brought to our attention that some of the KS2 children are talking 

about accessing very inappropriate material on ‘You-tube’ and other websites. 

Please can you make sure you check what they are seeing on their tablets, 

computers and mobiles.  This is extremely important. 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 9th March – World Book day (No WOWs) 

Friday 16th March - WOW Celebrations 

Friday 23rd March – SPORTS RELIEF 
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